
Marysville Borough 

Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes 

August 5, 2019 

2:15 PM 
 

 

 
Chair: Steve Copp   Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
Operators: Lonnie & Peter      
 

In attendance:  Lance Barthel, Pete Boele, Kim Charles, Steve Copp, Dave Magee, Greg 
Rogalski and Lonnie Sarver 
 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  
 

Old Business 

 

Upgrades at Pump Station #2 
Pennoni went over the information for the generator.  The committee asked Lonnie to get 
quotes on the new generator and explore more options on a service contract.  They 
suggested checking with the group installing the generator and X10 Electric. 
    
Sewer Main along River (river too high to do anything) 
Lonnie said he spoke to Ken and they agreed a trench box is a little leery for them to dig.  
Lonnie said the employees will not be able to do it themselves.  Lonnie said there is a lot of 
tree roots and debris.  The estimated cost would be around $150.00 per foot to have the 
sewer main cleaned out.  The committee asked Lonnie and Pete to get the total footage.  
The committee agreed to place this item on the finance committee agenda.     
 
Lower Hydraulic Loading (engineer study) 
Greg with Pennoni asked Lonnie if he had any comments regarding the engineer study?  
Lonnie said everything looked fine and he had no comments.  Greg said he’ll submit the 
study. 

 
Maintenance Repair to Plant Generator 
Pete went over the repairs that are needed to repair the generator.  He said he is waiting on 
a quote from Cleveland Brothers.   
 
 



Advanced GeoServices 
Robert May of Advanced GeoServices spoke to the committee regarding the underground 
storage tanks.  He said testing will need to be done on the underground storage tank 
(please see file for compliance information).  The spill tank will need to be tested by 
December 2019.  The committee agreed to look into this further to see what action needs to 
be taken.   
 
The committee agreed to have Lonnie talk to Keystone, who currently maintains the tank 
and see what actually will need to be done.  
 
New Business 

 

Line Locator 
Pete presented the committee with information and a price of $1,554.95 for a line locator.  
He said this would help in locating sewer lines.  The committee agreed to place this on the 
finance committee agenda. 
 

Other Business 

 
Sidewalks on Lansvale Street 
Greg said there our two addresses on Lansvale Street (511 & 601) that needs their 
sidewalk repaired from the sewer separation project.  Greg said he talked to Ken and he 
said they could take care of.  It would only be around $200.00.  The committee agreed to 
have the borough repair the sidewalks 
 

Public Comment 
 
         
   
 
 
 
 
  

 


